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Certificate of Posting

I hereby certify that public notices concerning the above submission 

Were posted on the site of the proposal on the ………………………. (date)

These were maintained on the site for the duration of the objection period

To the best of my knowledge.

Signed: …………………………………………………………………

Date: ……………………………………………………………………

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING

(DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PROCEDURE) (ENGLAND)

ORDER 2015 NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 13

Proposed Development at Plots 6 & 7 North Quay Road, Newhaven, BN9 0AB

I give notice that F M Conway Limited is applying to the County Council as Planning Authority for Planning Permission for the following development: The installation and operation of an asphalt plant, concrete batching plant and gully waste plant, together with ancillary development and access.

Please note the application is accompanied by an Environmental Statement.

Members of the public can view the application on the County Councils website, or inspect the application, plans and other documents submitted with it during normal office hours at the offices of the Planning & Environmental Services Department, Lewes District Council, Southover House, Southover Road, Lewes, Lewes District Council, Newhaven Offices, Saxon House, Meeching Road, Newhaven, BN9 9QX and at the offices of the Director of Communities, Economy and Transport Department, East Sussex county Council, County Hall, St Anne’s Crescent, Lewes, BN7 1UE until the 11 August 2017. Please note that there are public speaking arrangements when applications are determined at Planning Committee. Call 01273 481 846 for a guidance leaflet or visit the website.

Members of the public may obtain copies of the Environmental Statement from PDE Consulting Ltd., 6 Forbes Business Centre, Kempson Way, Bury St Edmonds Suffolk IP32 7AR at a cost of £200 plus postage and the Non-Technical summary is available electronically free of charge. Anyone who wishes to make representations about the proposal should do so via the web or in writing to the Director, Communities, Economy and Transport Department, East Sussex County Council, County Hall, St Anne’s Crescent, Lewes, BN7 1UE by the 11 August 2017, quoting reference number LW/789/CM(EIA). Responses will be published on the County Council’s website. Further information on the use of personal data is available on our website, which is: www.eastsussex.gov.uk/environment/planning/applications
Alternatively, please contact the Communities, Economy and Transport Department using the details above.

PHILIP BAKER

Assistant Chief Executive for East Sussex County Council

Date: 30 June 2017
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